

CITY OF RACINE, WISCONSIN . FINANCE DEPARTMENT

April 11, 2008

Honorable Mayor Gary Becker and members of the Racine Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Council Members:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee at their next scheduled meeting on Monday, April 21, 2008 to discuss adopting a single unified job description, title change and reclassification of the existing Accountant I and Accountant II positions within the Finance Department. We have met with Human Resources, the City Administrator and the RPEA. All parties are supportive of the proposed changes.

Sincerely,

David L. Brown Finance Director